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Colby acks 
Schorr on 
CIA Report 

NEW ORLEANS, March 
29 (AP) — Former CIA Di-
rector William Colby says 
television newsman Daniel 
Schorr should not be pun- 

, 

ished for arranging publica-
tion of a secret congres- 
sional report. 	• 

Colby said during a panel 
discussion at Tulane Vniver-
sity Sunday night that 
Schorr "Carried out his obli-
gation to the First Amend-
ment and to himself as a 
newsman, ancl shunI4 not `be 
punished" for turning over a 
House intelligence commit-
tee report to -The Village 
Voice, a, New York weekly 
newspaper. 

Schorr, who has been sus-
pended by CBS, had been 
scheduled to appear on the 
panel with Colby , but was 
kept away by a death in his 
family. 	' 

While he defended 
Schorr's decision to turn 
over the report to ,The Vi-
lage Voice, Colby said the 
action also "convinced the 
world that Americans can-
not keep a secret." 


